9 April 2001

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations

  Small Business and Education References Committee

Suite S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA   ACT  2600

Dear Secretary,

The Capacity of Public Universities to Meet Australia’s Higher Education Needs

Attached hereto is the submission from Curtin University of Technology to the above Inquiry.

Should you have any questions relating to the submission, please contact my office on

(078) 9266 7001, or Professor Robin Watts on 9266 7457.

Yours sincerely,
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LANCE TWOMEY

VICE-CHANCELLOR

Attach.


